
	

May 9, 2020 

Dear Notre Dame Community, 
 
The School Board members of Notre Dame High School conducted the virtual 
monthly board meeting on Thursday, May 7th. The School board discussed several 
topics such as the continued response to COVID-19 and the future of our school 
during these times. 
 
The school board joins the entire staff of Notre Dame to reassure all families and 
students that extraordinary effort is in motion to conclude the school year, continue 
summer school, and plan the following school year. The school board was 
encouraged by the administrations pro activeness since the beginning of this 
situation with online learning, the current and ongoing registration/enrollment for 
summer school and the coming announcement of what the 2020-2021 school year 
schedule will look like. 
 
We would also like to announce the upcoming survey that will be sent out and 
encourage maximum participation to have your feedback heard. As the COVID-19 
situation unfolds, the school must consider the guidelines from state, local, and 
Diocese levels. 
 
We pray your families are safe and healthy and ask for your prayers that Holy 
Spirit guides us all during this time. 

 
On behalf of the Notre Dame School Board, 

 
ANTHONY B. TRIMBOLI 
NDHS, School Board President 
schoolboard@ndhsriverside.org
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